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This legislation that requires inspection and licensing of ANY bird, cat, dog, or small 

mammal BREEDER is onerous, impractical, and will make getting a well bred dog 

impossible in Oregon.   

 

I have a service dog.  Without him I could not survive.  I looked for a breeder with 

excellent pedigrees, health clearances, vet care, training, working history, and Puppy 

Culture, and found the breeder in Corvallis.  One time litter, bred specifically for 

optimum health.  My dog is amazing.   

 

Please do not ax the animal world.  Many breeders are very careful and invest 

everything into just one or two litters in their lifetime, in order to further the best 

characteristics of a breed.  Do not deprive those of us looking for a healthy, good 

temperament tested and proven dog.   

 

Sincerely,  

Leska Emerald Adams 

Oregon City 

 

 


